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Reynolds, Mark A

From: Reynolds, Mark A
Sent: Friday, June 07, 2013 1:26 PM
To: Reynolds, Mark A
Subject: PICIS Updates - 06/07/2013

Dear Providers,  
 
I apologize for resending the previous email. I clicked on SUBMIT, instead of SAVE. Thank goodness it is 
Friday.  
 
Last night due to a power outage, the ODMHSAS process to send OHCA the authorization file failed for 
authorizations created on 6/6/2013. Unfortunately, the authorizations for those individuals will not be available 
to bill against until Tuesday.  
 
Also, we have noticed that the eligibility for some individuals has not been properly received. We are working 
with our partners at OHCA to resolve this quickly.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mark A. Reynolds, Ed.D.  
Director of Decision Support Services  
Oklahoma Department of Mental Health and Substance Abuse Services  
mareynolds@odmhsas.org  


